
7. RICHMOND HILL ROAD 
 
 The Board considered a report seeking its support for a joint project between the City Streets 

and Water Services Units for Richmond Hill Road and Nayland Street.  The project involves 
a new process and time line to co-ordinate the wide range of issues associated with the area. 

 
 The Board decided: 
 
 1.  That the present proposals by the City Streets and Water Services Units be withdrawn. 
 
 2.  That the Board support the process and timeline as outlined in the report. 
 
 3.  That the Board become an integral part of the community process of involvement in the 

joint project. 
 
 4.  That an interim report on the progress of the community involvement be submitted to 

the Board in February. 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


